INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH
(Circular No. ISS/DP/015/2020-21 Dated 08/06/2020)

Dear Parents,

Greetings from Indian School Salalah 1!

Your safety and wellbeing is our highest priority during these unprecedented times.

Keeping in consideration the relaxation being declared by the Ministry, and the current
status of the increase in the new positive cases of Covid 19 in the Sultanate, all staff,
students and parents are kindly requested to ensure their safety.

Please rest assured that Indian School Salalah will continue to respond to the needs and
actions required by the government in this period, and will ensure that you are provided
with our full support. We request you to follow the basic guidelines released by the MOH
to keep on washing hands with water and soap, avoiding touching the face, nose, mouth,
and eyes and following the healthy habits when coughing and sneezing. We also urge
everyone to adhere strictly to social and physical distancing instructions issued by the
Supreme Committee and the MOH, as well as staying at home and not going out unless
necessary.

As you are aware, few parents who are leaving Salalah and going back to India have
requested for visiting school to receive their documents. Please ensure that, only one
parent will come to collect the document. No child will be allowed in the school campus.

Parents are once again reminded to pay the fees online and sent the details to the
Accounts section, as instructed in our previous circulars. However, if you do not have any
option to pay online, then the parents can come to school to pay the fees, ensuring they
wear mask and gloves and maintain social distancing.

Few parents who have not collected the Books can also visit school to collect the same
after they call the official school number. :

With our commitment to health isolation and social distancing, we will prevent ourselves,
our families, and our community from the spread of Coronavirus.

Kindly cooperate and share the responsibility of Corona Prevention with us. We are sure
that collectively we can prevent Covid 19.

Stay home, Stay Safe.
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